
 

 

An opportunity to visit with
U.S. Congressman Byron Donalds

April 21st at 6:30 P.M. EST at Estero High School
This is your chance to speak up and make your voice

heard on issues that matter most to you, our community,
our state and nation.

Don't miss out RSVP today!

Guaranteed Access Tickets – First Come, First Served!
If you're a registered voter in Florida’s 19th Congressional

District, this is your chance to secure a spot at
Congressman Byron Donalds' Town Hall on April 21st.

Don’t wait—tickets are limited and available on a first come,
first served basis!

RSVP now to secure your spot: RSVP Here
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Date: Monday, April 21st
Time: Doors open at 4:30 P.M.

Location: Estero High School, 21900 River Ranch Rd,
Estero, FL 33928

Make sure you're there between 4:30 & 5:30
Join the conversation! Make your voice heard

RSVP Here
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